
Dear Parents, Players and Coaches, 

A happy new Year to everyone 

School is back and so is BASKETBALL ! 

We have 28 teams registered and playing. We have had quite a few players join our club this season and 

many new Under 8 girls and Boys. 

The new training singlets have been a hit with all players and it is great to have new families 

In our club also.  

Presentation Day was another success so thankyou to all committee members, families , friends and 

players who helped or attended the day. 

 Welcome to Autumn 2015 season 

01/02/2015 

Issue 1 

St Thomas Greensborough 
North Basketball Club 

Dates to remember 

 Bunnings BBQ February 15th 8-4pm at 

Eltham. 

SIN BIN !! 

The DVBA will be enforcing this new rule for 2015, it applies to Teams in under 16-20. 

Please read and discuss this with you children if applicable..Copy attached. 

Grand Finals 2014 

Congratulations to the following teams who made Grand Finals in 2014. 

Under 18 Girls (1) and Boys(1) 

Under 14 Boys (1) and Boys (2) 

Under 12 Boys(3) 

 

MVP from those games were also awarded to Jack Thomas and 

Samuel Philp. 

Well done to all players on your sportsmanship and conduct and to families who attended and sup-

ported these teams.  

Under 8 Development Fun Day 

Well done to all players who attended and  

represented St Thomas so magnificently ! 



Presentation Day 

 

Coaches / Club Polo 

 BBQ Eltham Bunnings 

Once again we will be at Eltham February 15th—9am to 4pm.This is our major fundraiser so we 

can purchase items for players . It is all Volunteer work so Thankyou to everyone who offered to 

help with the committee members—we will be in touch ! 

Everyone is really encouraged to come down and purchase a sausage for St Thomas ! 

Clinics 

Coaches Clinics: 

We will be once again be offering clinics  during March for all past , present , future coaches  

interested. 

 Have you ??: 
If you are coaching or managing , have you got a WWChildren card ?Do we have a copy ? 

To ensure placement in a team , have you paid your registration and submitted the form by the 

date requested for each new season?. 

Have you checked our St Thomas webpage www.stthomasbc.com.au lately ? 

Have you checked your game time on the DVBA webpage or downloaded the app? 

Have a great start to the season everyone. 

Go Hawks ! 

Any coaches who have not received their polo , please contact  Lauren Halliwell 

for any information. Details on our website www.stthomasbc.com.au. 


